

Notice of Motion – Executing Bilingual Subway Signage at New Stations

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 27, 2020, adopted the following:

The TTC Board directs that:

- 1. TTC staff report back through the Wayfinding Strategy on the costs to install bilingual signage in any existing subway station undergoing an overhaul, reconstruction or renovation.
- 2. That the report also identifies costs for all new wayfinding signage to be bilingual.

Advice and Other Information

The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion:

1. That the Board directs staff to report back on a Wayfinding Strategy that reflects local neighbourhoods and any linguistic concentrations.